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FEBRUARY 22, 2017 
UPDATE FROM SUPERINTENDENT WAYNE GDOVIC 
 

South Park High School Families: 

I wanted to provide you with an update regarding the rumor of an alleged threat at South 
Park High School. I have been in constant communication with the South Park Township 
Police Department. Police have told me that at this point in their investigation, they have 
found no credible threat, and that the rumors of one have not been substantiated. I want to 
thank the South Park Township Police Department for its immediate response and ongoing 
investigation. 

The South Park School District responded in an abundance of caution to ensure the safety of 
our students and staff. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding, as together we work to maintain a safe 
school environment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Wayne P. Gdovic 
Superintendent of Schools 
South Park School District 


